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I'm very worried about the state of the Kangaroos in NSW. With the recent floods and before that 

the bushfires and drought they don't stand a chance of survival if we don't help them now as well 
as the Koalas. No one should be shooting the kangaroos . If they can't be saved after the bushfires 
the Vets treating them can euthanize them and no one else. 

 
There's not enough food for them and the powers that be keep cutting down trees so they have no 
shelter from the sun and rain. 
 
Please stop killing our wildlife before it's too late and start helping them instead. 


